
JUL 1 1998

ARD/RB
Mail Stop 3132

Dear Reporter:

The Minerals Management Service has cancelled the Oil and Gas Reporter Training
Seminar that was to be held in Houston, Texas, on Tuesday, September 1 through Friday,
September 4, 1998.

We are currently working on the 1999 Oil and Gas Reporter Training schedule. This schedule
will list the oil and gas seminars planned through September 1999. We will distribute the
schedule in October 1998.

If you have any questions or need additional information on these seminars, please contact
Linda Whitfield at 1-800-525-7922, extension 3807, or 303-231-3807.


